CONNECT ED ANNOUNCEMENT
Re: Final Orchestra Orientation/Sign-up meeting

There is one final opportunity for 4th, 5th and 6th grade to students to enroll in the Newhall School District orchestra program. 
This message only applies to families who have not yet enrolled in orchestra by attending one of the previous orchestra orientation/ sign-up meetings held before the end of the last school year.
You do not need to attend this meeting if you have already completed the returning student registration process and/or attended a previous meeting.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are new to the school district or new to the district’s orchestra program and have a current 4th, 5th or 6th grade student you wish to enroll in orchestra for this this school year, you must attend this final sign-up/parent orientation meeting to enroll. 
Wednesday, August 21st, in the Wiley Canyon MPR, 6:30-7:30 p.m. Please plan to stay for the entire meeting. Spanish translation will be provided.
Come to learn about the NSD orchestra program and to meet the orchestra teachers. The registration process will be completed at the meeting.  
Any 4th, 5th, 6th grade student interested in joining chorus, will be invited to attend the first chorus class on their school’s music day.  No sign-up meeting required for chorus sign-ups. 

